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discussions with both the UND and NDSU Presidents and representatives regarding the 
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details the process of posting agendas, executive sessions, and records retention periods. 
The proposed policy aligns with statutory requirements ; he raised concerns that t he 
system o ffice is currently holding onto years of  old records that are not  required .  
 
The committee raised the same concerns they discussed during their review of policy 
311. New policies creat e additional bureaucracy and  difficulties  for Board members to 
conduct regular business. They  questioned if the  policy is necessary as it is already in 
statute , they have legal representation present during Board meetings to ensure 
compliance of  those statutes , and the Board receives annual training on open 


